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HB 2601 is a strong no for me. This is leading the state down a very dark path that 

will only hurt us. This bill is steeped in ESG language and hurts hardworking families 

who have entrusted their retirement funds to be invested in a strategic way that 

benefits them. By passing this bill, you will not only disincentivize further ingenuity in 

coal, gas, and oil fields that work to give us the energy we need to power our homes 

and lifestyles, but you will also be shooting yourselves in the foot by divesting of 

these sources before we have built a power grid that can sustain the lifestyle you 

wish us to achieve. This is a dangerous game you are playing with other peoples' 

hard earned money and at a time when our economy is struggling to recover and we 

are buying gas and oil from foreign enemies. Shame on you. I strongly oppose HB 

2601.   


